FAASTeam presents:

NAFI 2025 - Part 141 Update - At the PPC Education Center

Do not miss this important update from the FAA
and the National Flight Training Alliance on the
progress being made by industry work groups
who are seeking to improve flight training under
Part 141. Current Part 141 pilot school training
regulations have foundational ties to the early
years of pilot training and elements directly
linked to the Civil Air Regulations. Therefore,
updating Part 141 regulations would ensure the
training conducted at pilot schools meets the
21st century challenges of technology, safety,
and the advancements in teaching and learning
techniques
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FOR MORE INFORMATION ON EAA
AIRVENTURE ADMISSIONS VISIT

https://www.eaa.org/airventure

The PPC Education Center is connected to the EAA Aviation
Museum.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.
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